Region 4 News & Notices

ARABIAN HORSE ASSOCIATION

AHA waives qualifications for regional
championships

Exhibitors,

Due to the cancelations of so many of our qualifying shows around
the country this year, the AHA Board of Directors voted to eliminate
qualifications for all Regional Championship Shows tonight.

AHA will send out more information next week.
Should you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Chris Bickford
Region 4 AHA Director
(503) 682 - 2282

chrisbickfordregion4@gmail.com

Region 4 AHA

Stay Connected. Be sure to "LIKE" our Facebook Page
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